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THE HALEYVILLE BROADCASTING COMPANY 
HALEYVILLE, ALABAMA 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

PETE RAY 
JUDGE ROY MAYHALL 
PAT BUTTRAM 

Haleyville, Ala. 
March 29, 1949 

Thank you very much for your letter of March 22, indicating 
that you received our signal on that date. 

Your report was accurate, informative, and most helpful, You 
DX listeners are performing a most worthwhile service for the 
broadcast stations. 

We are glad to verify your reception of WJBB, and wish to 
extend our appreciation for your alertness and co-ooperation. 

Thanks again, and best wishes from all of us at WJBB. 

Very truly yours, 

J. W. lliott 

"Your New Music and Sports Station" 


